
Change of Clothing: 

It isn’t uncommon for students to occasionally spill something onto 
their clothes or need a change of clothing due to other reasons. It is 
extremely important if your child is in Pre-K, Kindergarten or 1st 
grade, or has any reason they may need a clean set of clothing, that 
you pack a spare set (top, bottoms and under garments) in a Ziploc 
bag and place it in their backpack in case of accidents. 

The Health Department no longer allows us to keep spare clothing 
on campus. If your child has an accident or other issue that requires 
a change and does not have any, we will unfortunately have to 
contact you to bring a change to school.  

If you do send a change, please be sure to check frequently, so if 
there is soiled clothing you can change it out for a clean set. 


